
Kofu Bonsai Kaikofukai.org

July 2018 Newsletter 

Saturday July 21, 2018 at 7 pm 
Anaheim United Methodist Church, 1000 South State College Blvd., Anaheim, East Classroom

Important: We will be meeting this month in the choir room near the main 
sanctuary. There will be signs directing the way.
There is no longer a pre-meeting workshop.

Tom Vuong  Shimpaku Juniper 

Tom Vuong is a very original bonsai artist.  He experiments
with new techniques and equipment and generously 
shares what he’s learned with the bonsai community.
Over the past few years we’ve learned innovative new 
grafting techniques, his seasonal care and training practices 
and his philosophy of bonsai design.  
We’ve also learned that he likes really big trees!
His topic this time is shimpaku juniper, the beautiful dark 
green variety that has been a favorite for grafting and 
training for decades in the bonsai multiverse.
Don’t miss this opportunity to soak up some more valuable 
tips about this material.
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Last Meeting with Al Rivera 
The June meeting was the first time we’d hosted Al Rivera and it certainly won’t be 
the last.  He bent a rangy California juniper into a literal pretzel and also styled a 
very nice California juniper donated by Michael Walsh which will be sold at our 
annual auction in October.  
Al generously donated a pine, a juniper and a Chinese elm to the raffle. 
The main raffle prizes were won by, from the left, new member Fr James Barrand, 
Joe Strubbe and Ruben Ayala.   
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The Future 
mark your calendars 

August 18, Pedro Morales 
Tropical Bonsai Specialist from Puerto Rico  

September 5-9 
Kofu Kai Annual Exhibit at the Bowers Museum 
Set up day is September 5  
contact Manny Martinez to show a tree 
 

September 15  
Lindsay Shiba 

October 20, Kofu Kai Auction!!! 
we’ve already received some exciting donations 
Kofu Kai Has just learned that we will receive three major trees and also some pots that were left 
over from the big sale in West Los Angeles recently. Our thanks to Robert Pressler, California 
Bonsai Society and the anonymous owner of the collection for this generous donation.  Photos 
will be forthcoming.
Also, Harley Newman donated three chuhin and shohin bougainvillea bonsai and
Justine Keller donated a white chojubai flowering quince.
Send photos of sexy auction donations to carolupston@icloud.com . 

mailto:carolupston@icloud.com
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November 17, Harry Tomlinson from the UK 

December 1, Kofu Kai Christmas Party, 12 
noon to 3 pm 
mammoth raffle, pot luck 
18631 church lane, huntington beach  

January 2019, date to be set 
Club visit, demo and workshop at the home of  
Tom Vuong 

Special announcements 

I’d like to thank several people for a special donation made to Kofu Kai; Manny 
Martinez, Anthony Chiusolo, and Debra Mauzy Melitz with David Melitz.  They 
generously donated funds toward our hiring of a professional photographer, Eric 
Stoner who has been photographing our annual show at the Bowers Museum.
Thank you very much.

Also special thanks to all who’ve already donated to our annual auction; Justine 
Keller, Harley Newman, Michael Walsh, Robert Pressler and the California Bonsai 
Society.

Donations to the raffle and the refreshment table are always welcome. thanks to 
June bonsai pot donors David Melitz, Sari Religa and Chuck Medina. Thank you to 
all of you who contribute!

June Donors 
Raffle: Shari Religa, Ev Bassin’s Family, Carol Upston, Maryann Tran, Jim Pierce, 
Justine Keller, Larry and Nina Ragle.

Refreshments: Bob and Kim Warner, Tom Culton, Justine Keller, Carol Upston, 
Dan and Wanda Danesi



Kofu Bonsai Kaikofukai.org

You can participate in the 
social media revolution.  Visit 
us on Facebook and don’t 
forget our website at 
WWW.KOFUKAI.ORG 

 

It costs a lot to open our doors each month, close to $500.00 dollars per meeting to provide the 
quality bonsai experience offered by Kofu Bonsai Kai.  That figure includes rent of the church 
classroom, storage unit rental, demonstrator’s fees, insurance, Christmas party expenses, 
refreshment expenses, donations to other organizations, professional photography and on and on.
Revenues have diminished steadily from the raffles and auction while at the same time, all expenses have 
been rising.
If you appreciate what we bring to the bonsai community please show it by buying raffle tickets or contributing 
items to the raffle or stuffing a few bills into the donation jar.  We know that money is tight for many members.  
Even five or ten dollars in raffle tickets helps.  If everyone did that the books would begin to balance again. 
Mail dues to Ryan Cali, 52 Dianthus, Rancho Santa Margarita Ca 92688-1024.
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